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गैर-विक्षण पद  ंहेतु आिेदन करने िाले अभ्यवथिय  ंकी आरंविक  पात्रता स्थथवत  

Initial Eligibility Status of the candidates applied for the Non-Teaching posts  

 (दिज्ञ पन सां. Advt. No. CUPB/22-23/014 दिन ांक/Dated: 12.10.2022) 

 

फार्ािविस्ट (01- अना.) Pharmacist (01-UR) 

प स्ट क ड / Post Code: PHR-01 
क्रर्ांक 

S.N. 

आिेदन िं. 

App No. 

पात्रता स्थथवत* 

Eligibility Status* 

अभु्यस्ि 

Remarks 

1.  CUP10670 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

2.  CUP10711 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

3.  CUP10758 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

4.  CUP10788 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

5.  CUP10840 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

6.  CUP10858 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

7.  CUP10887 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

8.  CUP10931 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

9.  CUP10945 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

10.  CUP11003 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

11.  CUP11010 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

12.  CUP11015 Not Eligible i) No proof of 10+2; ii) No proof of Registration with State 
Pharmacy Council 

13.  CUP11036 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

14.  CUP11059 Eligible --------------------------------------------- 

15.  CUP11067 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

16.  CUP11072 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

17.  CUP11093 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

18.  CUP11116 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

19.  CUP11148 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

20.  CUP11153 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

21.  CUP11177 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council; iii) Proof of Date of Birth is not 
legible 

22.  CUP11194 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

23.  CUP11208 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 



24.  CUP11238 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

25.  CUP11239 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

26.  CUP11258 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

27.  CUP11259 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

28.  CUP11279 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

29.  CUP11291 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

30.  CUP11301 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

31.  CUP11318 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council; iii) Duration of service proof 
required for age relaxation under Ex-serviceman 

32.  CUP11325 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

33.  CUP11339 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

34.  CUP11398 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

35.  CUP11430 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

36.  CUP11465 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

37.  CUP11467 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

38.  CUP11510 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

39.  CUP11523 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

40.  CUP11591 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

41.  CUP11608 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

42.  CUP11690 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

43.  CUP11922 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

44.  CUP11940 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

45.  CUP12023 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

46.  CUP12033 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

47.  CUP12052 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

48.  CUP12086 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

49.  CUP12150 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

50.  CUP12210 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

51.  CUP12211 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council; ii) Proof 
of Date of Birth is not legible 

52.  CUP12312 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

53.  CUP12777 Eligible ---------------------------------------------------------- 



54.  CUP12811 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

55.  CUP12830 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

56.  CUP12884 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

57.  CUP12962 Not Eligible i) No proof of Date of Birth; ii) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; 
iii) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

58.  CUP12970 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

59.  CUP13044 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

60.  CUP13047 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

61.  CUP13079 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

62.  CUP13263 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

63.  CUP13290 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

64.  CUP13343 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

65.  CUP13372 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

66.  CUP13391 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

67.  CUP13395 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

68.  CUP13404 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

69.  CUP13447 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

70.  CUP13454 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

71.  CUP13460 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

72.  CUP13476 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

73.  CUP13480 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

74.  CUP13599 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

75.  CUP13614 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

76.  CUP13644 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

77.  CUP13691 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

78.  CUP13908 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

79.  CUP13957 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

80.  CUP14221 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

81.  CUP14327 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

82.  CUP14356 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

83.  CUP14423 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 



84.  CUP14465 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

85.  CUP14530 Eligible - 

86.  CUP14549 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

87.  CUP14726 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

88.  CUP14842 Eligible ------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

89.  CUP14846 Eligible ------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

90.  CUP14933 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

91.  CUP15009 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

92.  CUP15041 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

93.  CUP15059 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

94.  CUP15162 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council; iii) 10th and 10+2 certificates are 
not legible 

95.  CUP15311 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

96.  CUP15317 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

97.  CUP15387 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

98.  CUP15402 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

99.  CUP15458 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

100.  CUP15488 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

101.  CUP15519 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

102.  CUP15601 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

103.  CUP15604 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

104.  CUP15708 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

105.  CUP15752 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

106.  CUP15886 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

107.  CUP15915 Not Eligible i) No proof of 10+2; ii) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No 
proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

108.  CUP16058 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

109.  CUP16442 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

110.  CUP16443 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

111.  CUP16488 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council; iii) Proof of Date of Birth is not 
legible 

112.  CUP16570 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 



113.  CUP16601 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

114.  CUP16609 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

115.  CUP16692 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

116.  CUP16738 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

117.  CUP16845 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council; iii) No proof of Date of Birth 

118.  CUP16914 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

119.  CUP16926 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

120.  CUP16940 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

121.  CUP16946 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

122.  CUP16948 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

123.  CUP16961 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

124.  CUP16976 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

125.  CUP17038 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

126.  CUP17086 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

127.  CUP17099 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

128.  CUP17171 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

129.  CUP17191 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

130.  CUP17423 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

131.  CUP17438 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

132.  CUP17445 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

133.  CUP17483 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

134.  CUP17525 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

135.  CUP17568 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

136.  CUP17660 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

137.  CUP17736 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

138.  CUP17759 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

139.  CUP17788 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

140.  CUP17803 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

141.  CUP17828 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 



142.  CUP17829 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

143.  CUP17843 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

144.  CUP17844 Not Eligible i) No proof of Registration with State Pharmacy Council 

145.  CUP17903 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

146.  CUP17908 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

147.  CUP17920 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

148.  CUP18051 Not Eligible No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy 

149.  CUP18063 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

150.  CUP18083 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

151.  CUP18139 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

152.  CUP18152 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

153.  CUP18182 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

154.  CUP18270 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

155.  CUP18310 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

156.  CUP18426 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

157.  CUP18435 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

158.  CUP18490 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

159.  CUP18497 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

160.  CUP18522 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

161.  CUP18550 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

162.  CUP18623 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

163.  CUP18676 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

164.  CUP18726 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

165.  CUP18841 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

166.  CUP18940 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

167.  CUP18941 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

168.  CUP18983 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

169.  CUP19026 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

170.  CUP19169 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 



171.  CUP19234 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

172.  CUP19262 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

173.  CUP19270 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

174.  CUP19273 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

175.  CUP19302 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

176.  CUP19391 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

177.  CUP19418 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

178.  CUP19455 Eligible ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

179.  CUP19460 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

180.  CUP19485 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

181.  CUP19504 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

182.  CUP19538 Not Eligible i) No proof of Diploma in Pharmacy; ii) No proof of Registration 
with State Pharmacy Council 

 

* यदि अभ्यर्थी को अपनी अप त्रत  और अनांदतम प त्रत  के ब रे में यदि कोई आपदि/ि ि  है, तो िह 

https://cupnt.samarth.edu.in/ पर लॉग इन करते हुए 29.03.2023 (upto 5 pm) तक सांबांदित िस्त िेज-

प्रम ण सदहत अपनी आपदि (पीडीऍफ़ फॉमेट में) अपलोड करें । स र्थ ही दजन अभ्यदर्थियोां की अनांदतम प त्रत  के समक्ष 

जो िस्त िेज म ांगे गए हैं िह भी इस दनि िररत दतदर्थ तक पोटिल पर अपलोड करें । इस सांबांि में इसके ब ि दकसी भी 

आिेिन/अभ्य िेिन/िस्त िेज पर दिच र नही ां दकय  ज एग । ईमेल के म ध्यम से प्र प्त दकसी भी 

आिेिन/अभ्य िेिन/िस्त िेज पर दिच र नही ां दकय  ज एग । 

 

* If any candidate has any objection/claim about his/her non-eligibility and provisional eligibility, he/she 

is required to login to https://cupnt.samarth.edu.in/ with his/her credentials and upload his/her 

representation (in PDF Format) with relevant documentary proof up to 29.03.2023 (upto 5 pm). Further 

the candidates, who are declared provisionally eligible, also required to upload the required documents 

by this stipulated date. No further representations/documents will be entertained thereafter in this regard. 

No representations/documents will be entertained through email. 

 

 

प्रभ री-भती प्रकोष्ठ / Incharge-Rectt. Cell 

 


